
 
 

                                        
 
 

PARK STREET HOME AND SCHOOL  
 

Park Street Home and School Association is looking for parents to join our 
team in the 2017/2018 School year.  
 
There are a few positions that we are looking to fill: 
 
1) ​Secretary​ - responsibilities include attending monthly meetings and 
putting all meeting minutes into a document to be shared with the committee 
and/or school website. 
 
2) ​Treasurer ​- responsibilities include tracking all funds that come in and 
out of the Home & School Account, signing cheques, writing cheques, also 
being available to count and deposit the funds into our bank account.  
 
Without a Home and School Association, Park Street would not have a lot of 
the resources and would not be able to offer the programs that we do for our 
children.  We depend on our parents to volunteer to make the events we have 
successful.  We are always looking for parent volunteers to help with our 
many events at the school !! 
 
Please let me know if you would be interested in joining the 2017/2018 
Home and School Committee.  
 
Thank You 
Jenny Stewart - President of Home and School  
j​enstew124@gmail.com 
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